
ADAM KENT RIEGLE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT AWARD 

Adam K. Riegle (1982-2014) earned his bachelor’s degree in history from Monmouth College in 2006 and 

his master’s degree in CSPA from Illinois State University in 2008. He worked professionally at St. Olaf 

University and Northern Illinois University as a residence hall director. While at Illinois State University, 

Adam held a graduate assistantship at Lincoln College-Normal and with the Illinois State University 

Career Center. Everyone who knew Adam appreciated his kindness, his sense of humor, and his 

commitment to his students. His wife, Brandie Miller Riegle is also a 2008 CSPA alum. Adam was a strong 

advocate for professional development and skill enhancement for himself and his staff through 

participation in additional training opportunities. It is especially appropriate that Adam’s family, friends, 

faculty, and colleagues would want to honor his memory with a special award. 

This professional development award is given annually in Adam’s memory and provides funding for 

CSPA master’s students in good standing to attend a professional conference, enroll in a 

class/workshop/webinar, or purchase educational materials as part of their ongoing professional 

development program. 

Priority will be given to students who will not receive funding from another source. 

To be eligible for this award, students must: 

• Be current CPSA students in good standing 

• Submit the EAF scholarship application 

• Submit a brief description of the professional development conference, workshop/class, or 

materials they wish to register for or purchase, and how the conference or workshop 

participation/use of materials will support students' professional development. 

• Applicants should submit a brief description of the professional development conference, 

workshop/class, or materials you wish to register for or purchase (where, when, topics covered 

in the program/conference/materials) and how conference or workshop participation/use of 

materials will support your professional development. 

 


